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IL District Chorus Director Development report 7.29.24

Greetings all,

Here is the Chorus Director Development report for 7.29.24

Theo Hicks recommended that I reach out to David Zimmerman for a director workshop. David 
was booked for July and August. I emailed David to inquire about booking a future date. 

I am seeking input from the board as to what time of year/month would be good for a 
workshop. Should we look at January 2025? That is not as busy of a month in the “barbershop 
community,” and we could also plug Harmony College Midwest at the workshop. Thoughts?

Respectfully submitted,
Carrie Marcotte
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